
Press Release: Amador City Seeking Project Proposals 

Claudine Burnett, the author of Amador City: A Haunting History, has generously donated the 
proceeds from her book to Amador City. These funds are to be used exclusively for projects that 
enhance the city's historic properties. Claudine's book is rich with maps and stories that cover a 
range of fascinating topics, including murders, suicides, saloon brawls, stagecoach holdups, and 
even a ghost or two. The book also delves into the forgotten pathways used before Highway 49 was 
constructed. 

To utilize this generous gift, Amador City is inviting the public to submit creative project proposals 
aimed at preserving, maintaining, or promoting one or more of the city's historic sites. For detailed 
submission guidelines and application information, please visit www.amador-city.com. Proposals 
must be submitted by April 15, 2025. 

Amador City: A Haunting History is available at stores throughout Amador City, as well as through 
Author House (www.authorhouse.com), Amazon, and Barnes & Noble. 

 

 

  


